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Notice  

 
01.09.2021 

 
 
This is for information of all concerned that the salary and pension for the month of August 
2021 is being processed through work from home due to the present situation of the 
University. Hence, any deviation if arise would be adjusted from the salary and pension of 
the next month whichever is applicable. 
 
This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Joint Registrar (In Charge-Accounts) 
Visva-Bharati 


